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Share Purchase Plan 
 
Hansen Technologies Limited (ASX: HSN), a leading global provider of billing and customer care 
solutions, is pleased to announce that its recent Share Purchase Plan (SPP) offer to eligible shareholders 
received applications for a total value of approximately A$10.35 million. The SPP allowed eligible 
shareholders to subscribe for new fully paid ordinary shares in the Company at an issue price of A$3.70 
each. The Company had originally planned to cap the amount raised to $A10 million, however it has been 
determined to accept all valid applications and accordingly the SPP was oversubscribed by approximately 
A$350,000. 
 
As advised in the SPP offer document, the issue date of the new shares remains Wednesday, 9 August 
2017. Any shareholder queries should be directed to the Company’s share registry, Link Market Services 
on: Tel: 1800 990 479. 
 
 
 
 
For further information: 
 
Andrew Hansen 
Chief Executive Officer 
+61 3 9840 3000 
 

Niv Fernando 
Chief Strategy & Commercial Officer 
+61 3 9840 3000 
 

 
 
About Hansen 
 
Hansen Technologies (ASX: HSN) is a leading global provider of billing and customer care solutions to 
four industry verticals: energy, water, telecommunications and pay TV. With over 40 years’ experience, 
1,000 staff spread globally and more than 500 customer installations worldwide, we help our customers to 
streamline and optimize critical billing and operational processes, manage and analyse consumption data 
and improve their customers’ experience. 
 
 


